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Keenan, Gina N - DNR

From: Kirsten Lee <kirsten.lee@cedarcorp.com>
Sent: Friday, December 28, 2018 3:50 PM
To: Keenan, Gina N - DNR
Cc: Mitch Evenson
Subject: RE: Better Brite Groundwater Sampling

Okay, thank you! 
 
Kirsten Lee 
Environmental Specialist 
Cedar Corporation 
604 Wilson Avenue | Menomonie | WI | 54751 
Office: 715-235-9081 | TF: 800-472-7372 
kirsten.lee@cedarcorp.com 
www.cedarcorp.com | LinkedIn | Facebook | Twitter 
 
This e-mail and any attachments may contain proprietary and confidential information from Cedar Corporation. Please visit our website at 
http://www.cedarcorp.com/disclaimer for more details. 

 

From: Keenan, Gina N - DNR <Gina.Keenan@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Friday, December 28, 2018 7:23 AM 
To: Kirsten Lee <kirsten.lee@cedarcorp.com> 
Subject: RE: Better Brite Groundwater Sampling 
 
Kirsten,  
   
Why don’t you wait on the sampling.  I will email you if we need to sample this year.  
   
Thanks.  
   
We are committed to service excellence.  
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.  
   
Gina Keenan  
Phone: (715) 839-3765  
gina.keenan@wisconsin.gov  
   

From: Kirsten Lee <kirsten.lee@cedarcorp.com>  
Sent: Thursday, December 27, 2018 8:22 AM 
To: Keenan, Gina N - DNR <Gina.Keenan@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Mitch Evenson <mitch.evenson@cedarcorp.com> 
Subject: Better Brite Groundwater Sampling  
   
Hello Gina,  
   
Would you like Cedar Corporation to continue groundwater sampling at Better Brite? The last sampling event took place 
on November 30th, 2017.  
   
Thank you,  
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Kirsten Lee  
Environmental Specialist  
Cedar Corporation  
604 Wilson Avenue | Menomonie | WI | 54751  
Office: 715-235-9081 | TF: 800-472-7372  
kirsten.lee@cedarcorp.com  
www.cedarcorp.com | LinkedIn | Facebook | Twitter  
   
This e-mail and any attachments may contain proprietary and confidential information from Cedar Corporation. Please visit our website at 
http://www.cedarcorp.com/disclaimer for more details.  

   

This e-mail and any attachments may contain proprietary and confidential information from Cedar Corporation. Please visit our 
website at http://www.cedarcorp.com/disclaimer for more details.  


